REPUBLIC OF ALBANIA
MINISTRY OF DEFENCE
GENERAL STAFF OF ARMED FORCES

Tirana, 24 February 2025

Dear General Merilo,

On behalf of the members of the Albanian Armed Forces and on my behalf; I extend to you my
cordial greetings on the occasion of the Estonian Independence Day — Eesti Vabariigi aastapdev.

I avail myself of this opportunity to commend our bilateral military cooperation, and at the
same time express the highest considerations for the Estonian Armed Forces.

[ take this opportunity to convey to you and the Estonian men and women in uniform my best
regards, and my sincere wishes for peace and prosperity in the years to come.

Sincerely yours,

Major General Andrus MERILO

Commander of the Estonian Defence Forces

Joint Headquarters of the Estonian Defence Forces
Juhkentali 58, 15007, Tallin

Estonia



